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Inquiry into potential reforms of National Security Legislation

Organisation: Ms Janet Taylor

Parliamentary Joint Committee on Intelligence and Security



Sent: Friday, 17 August 2012 1:51 PM

To: Committee, PJCIS (REPS)

Subject: RE: Inquiry into potential reforms of National Security Legislation
Dear Mr Secretary,

The resources that would be required to fulful the proposal to retain 2 years
of internet use per person would be immense, and totally unacceptable. So

far, haven't been justified in any way, as far as I can see.

This requirement would also increase the cost of web use, a thing that the
web users of this country would remember. And remember who is responsible.

It is plain ridiculous and another nail in Labor's coffin!
Sincerely,

Janet Taylor



